From: Laura Holte

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing

Subject: Neighbor Opposition to Handsome Hog License Application
Date: Monday, June 17, 2024 6:46:07 PM

Hello!

| am writing to oppose this business being allowed to expand their license. They
have been awful members of our community, with extremely loud music playing late
into the night, and loud bar customers being served until long after what it says in
the mailing. The Handsome Hog management has never once honored a request to
turn down the music, even when it is blasting on the patio after 2:00AM. It sounds
like my neighbors have also had problems dealing with their management for many
years.

If the Handsome Hog is not willing to honor their current restrictions, and have a
huge negative impact on our community, why should they be allowed to stay open
even later?

License number: 2024000068

Thanks for your time,
Laura
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